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MONDAY,  MARCH 18 
8:00 AM Mass @ St. Matthew Chapel 

 

TUESDAY, MARCH 19 
8:30 AM Mass @ St. Hubert 

 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20 
8:00 AM Mass @ St. Matthew Chapel 

Eucharistic Adoration  
after Mass  8:30 AM—6 PM 

Confession 4-6 PM  
@ St. Matthew Chapel 

 

THURSDAY, MARCH 21 
8:00 AM Mass @ St. Matthew Chapel, 

Rosary after Mass 
 

FRIDAY, MARCH 22 
8:00 AM Rosary @ St. Hubert 
8:30 AM Mass @ St. Hubert 

7:00 PM Stations of the Cross  
@ St. Matthew 

 

SATURDAY, MARCH 23 
7:30-9 AM Men4Jesus 

5:00 PM Mass @ St. Hubert 
 

PALM SUNDAY, MARCH 24 
7:00 AM Mass @ St. Matthew 
8:30 AM Mass @ St. Matthew 
10:30 AM Mass @ St. Hubert
12:15 PM Mass @ St. Hubert 
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Dear Friends, 
 
It is with great joy that I am able to share with you that there is a new pastor for SS. Matthew & Hubert 
Parish, and his name is Fr. Tomy Abraham. Fr. Tomy is currently the Associate Pastor at St. Edna Parish 
in Arlington Heights and will begin his assignment at SS. Matthew & Hubert Parish on Sunday, April 14th. 
This is an especially welcomed development, as it was my presumption the new pastor would be beginning 
his term on July 1st, along with all the other newly named pastors.  
 
Fr. Tomy and I were able to meet with each other recently, and he and Fr. Matt met separately over lunch 
to help give Fr. Tomy some insights on the “lay of the land.” Fr. Tomy strikes me as a very faithful, kind, 
gentle and confident priest and I believe he will make an excellent pastor here. Fr. Tomy is sharing a little 
about himself in this week’s bulletin, and I invite you to welcome him when he begins his term on April 14th. 
Please pray for Fr. Tomy. It is never easy to move and say goodbye to a community you have come to 
love, but he is very enthusiastic and excited to begin his ministry at Ss. Matthew and Hubert Parish!   
 
I would also like to thank His Eminence, Cardinal Cupich, Fr. Mike Knotec and the Priest Placement Board 
for discerning Fr. Tomy’s assignment here and for granting us the grace of having him begin his term as 
pastor before July 1st. The assignment process for priests gets more difficult every year as fewer and fewer 
priests are available to move, so their work at finding good men for parishes is truly guided by the Holy 
Spirit.  
 
Because of Fr. Tomy’s imminent move to SS. Matthew & Hubert Parish, the Archdiocese of Chicago 
Presbyteral Council recommended at their meeting in March that the name of our parish be selected at 
their next meeting in May or the one after that in September. You can read the letter in its entirety in this 
bulletin, but they wanted to give Fr. Tomy an opportunity to understand what each of the possibilities for a 
name means to the parish. 
 
Of note in the letter is the recommendation that a new patron be chosen for the parish, as other pastors on 
the Presbyteral Council who have gone through parish unification processes already have observed that 
combined names, such as the current name of our parish, are more challenging in building unity and an 
identity as a new parish. This means that SS. Matthew & Hubert Parish will not be considered as a name 
for the parish in the future. However, it is important to remember that each church building and the school 
will retain their current names. At the next Presbyteral Council meeting in May or September, they will then 
consider the other two names presented to them for our parish as voted on by all of you… St. Clare of Assisi 
Parish or Holy Archangels Parish. 
 
Next week, March 18-20 at 7:00 pm at St. Theresa Church in Palatine, you are all invited to participate in 
our yearly Lenten Mission. The mission will be given by Fr. Nicholas Kostyk and is titled, “O Lord, I am Not 
Worthy - Biblical Approaches to Communion.” 
 
The mission will examine three scenes from the Gospel that teach us how to approach Our Lord in the 
manner He wishes to be approached and will focus especially on the implication of those scenes for a 
fruitful and worthy meeting with Him in the Holy Eucharist. Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament will be 
celebrated at the conclusion of every evening, and confessions will be heard on each night of the mission. 
 

 Monday, March 18: Do you know what you are asking? - The Rich Young Man 
 Tuesday, March 19: How do you see yourself before your neighbor? - The Publican and the 

Pharisee  
 Wednesday, March 20: How do you see yourself before God? - The Roman Centurion    

 
Fr. Nicholas Kostyk is a native of the southwest side of Chicago, and a priest of the Ukrainian Catholic 
Eparchy of St. Nicholas. He holds an S.T.L. in Sacramental Theology from the University of St. Mary of the 
Lake, and is currently working on his doctorate in Patristics at the Ukrainian Catholic University of L’viv. He 
is director of the Eparchial Mission Institute and an associate pastor at St. Nicholas Cathedral in Chicago. 
 
     Fr. Tim 
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Mass Intentions 
Monday, March 18 
  8:00 AM  †John & Helen Lisiewicz;  

                  †Steve & Christine Motyka;  

                  †Dominic & Maimi De Marte;  

                  David & Robert Welch (int.) 

Tuesday, March 19 
  8:30 AM  †Eufracia D. Pasquil; †Pina & Tony Donato; 

                  †Christeta Navarro 

Wednesday, March 20 
  8:00 AM  †Helen Sobieski 

Thursday, March 21 

  8:00 AM  †Patricia Peace 

Friday, March 22 
  8:30 AM  †Diane Brandt; †Dorothy & Sam Manfre 

Saturday, March 23 

  5:00 PM  †Anthony Cavaliero, Sr.; †Nadine Fachet;                    

                  †Kathy Santini 

Sunday, March 24—Palm Sunday 
  7:00 AM  †SS. Matthew & Hubert Parishioners 

  8:30 AM  †Krystof Bardadyn 

10:30 AM  †Gary Casper 

12:15 PM  †John Mancini; †Julie Mangione 
 

The presider schedule for the entire month is posted on 
our website, www.sainthubert.org. 

Pray for... 
Maureen Knipp, Maureen Culleeney, Donna Leonardo, 
Emma Ptak, John & Caitlin Stevenson, Anna Severino, 
Lisa Moynihan, Edith Ardiente, George Dedaj,  
Eva Macak, Karen Papa, Jim Adamczyk, Ha-Young Shin, 
Raymond Bigos, Dianne Dubois, Maggie Depa,  
Dennis Prowicz, Domani Zefeldt, Hellen Weler,  
Steve Salata and Family,  
 
Recently Deceased  
Barbara Poole 

Would you like to have a friend or family 
member prayed for? 

To have a particular intention for those who are sick, 
recently deceased, or otherwise in need of prayers 
considered for inclusion in the Prayer of the Faithful 
during our Sunday liturgy, please go to the website, 
www.sainthubert.org and click on the Prayer Request  
button or call the parish office at 847-885-7700, ext. 102. 
Those being prayed for will be listed for 4 weeks in the 
bulletin and added to our book of prayer intentions in the 
church. If you would like your loved one to continue to be 
listed beyond this time, please call the office to have them 
added again. 

March 20 and from 
Noon—1:30 PM on March 27 
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Dear brothers and sisters of SS. Mathew and Hubert Parish, 
 
‘Grace to you and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus 
Christ’. In borrowing these words from St. Paul, I would like to greet 
you and introduce myself. I have been appointed your new Pastor of 
SS. Mathew and Hubert parishes. I thank my Almighty God, Cardinal 
Cupich, and the placement board for placing their trust and 
confidence in me and I consider it a privilege. I received this 
appointment with both joy and sadness. I will be leaving my beloved 
St. Edna Parish hardly two years after my appointment, but I know 
and believe it is what our Lord wills, and I am only his humble 
servant. I joyfully look forward to being your new pastor. 
 
I was ordained a priest on May 5th, 2001, at my home parish in 
Kerala, India. I came to Chicago in 2006 after working as a 
Missionary priest for five years in Northern India. I began my journey 
in Chicagoland as a hospital chaplain with Resurrection Health Care 
for almost three years while residing at St. Viator Parish, Chicago. 
Right before and during my chaplain work, I completed seven units 
of Clinical Pastoral Education at Lutheran General Hospital, Park 
Ridge, and UIC Chicago. In October 2009, at the invitation of Vicar, 
Bishop Thomas Paprocki, I began working as an Associate Pastor at 
St. Edward’s Parish on the north side of Chicago. I moved from  
St. Edward in 2012 to St. George Parish, Tinley Park, where I served as an Associate for five years. From 
there, I was transferred to Mary, Seat of Wisdom (MSW) Parish, Park Ridge, as an Associate. Then in March 
2019, I was incardinated as a priest of the Archdiocese of Chicago. I was named Pastor of St. Terrence 
Parish, Alsip in July 2019 the same year. 
 
In 2020, COVID-19 arrived, the Archdiocese continued to move forward with the Renew My Church process, 
and as a result, St. Terrence in Alsip and Incarnation Parish in Crestwood were unified to become one 
Parish in 2022. The Pastor of Incarnation was named the Pastor of the combined Parishes. I moved to  
St. Edna Parish, Arlington Heights, in July 2022 as an Associate. With a need for Pastors, I entered the 
Pastor pool for 2024 and subsequently was named the Pastor of your parish. I enjoyed my assignment at  
St. Edna and gained many friends, as I undoubtedly will here at SS. Mathew and Hubert. I continue to grow 
and learn as a priest and a Pastor with every new assignment. God has continued to bless me and those 
around me. 
 
I realize that the parishioners at SS. Mathew and Hubert have gone through some tough times during the last 
couple of years. I can relate to losing a parish's independence as part of the Renew My Church initiative. The 
unexpected death of your beloved former Pastor, Fr. Mike Scherschel, was a loss to our community. These 
challenges are very tough for a parish. I sympathize and share with everyone’s loss. I thank Fr. Tim Fairman, 
Fr. Matt Jamesson, and the Parish staff for leading the community subject to the appointment of a new 
Pastor. 
 
As with every Parish, some challenges lie ahead for us, and these will be opportunities for growth. Together 
with God’s help, we shall meet these tasks with the confidence that this beautiful community is capable of. 
This Parish was founded by the early Catholics living in and around Hoffman Estates and Schaumburg, 
supported by the Archdiocese, and spearheaded by many hardworking Pastors, Priests, Deacons, and 
parishioners. We will continue to honor their legacy for many more years to come. I look forward to joining 
you in less than a month. I ask for your valuable prayers that I may imitate the Good Shepherd who came to 
seek what was lost. 
 
May God’s blessings be upon each of you. 
 
Fr. Tomy Abraham 
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FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE: 
We can’t begin to express our gratitude for your 
continued financial support of our Parish. May God 
bless you and your family for your generosity and 
kindness. 

SUNDAY OFFERTORY ONLY 

 PARISH TOTAL 

Received 02/11/24  $         28,026.00  

Received 02/18/24  $         24,145.00  

Received 02/25/24  $         26,923.00  

Received 03/03/24  $         38,013.00  

THE POWER OF WATER 
 

"My baptism happened without my 
consent. I was 4 weeks old. As a 
child of God, I grew in my faith and 
understanding. By the time I 
became an adult, I fully embraced 
what a privilege it is to be part of the body of Christ 
and to share this life with others." 
 

Karen—baptized at St. Gertrude in Chicago 

Fifth Week of Lent 
EMBODYING THE LOVE 
OF CHRIST BY CARING 
FOR ONE ANOTHER 
 

Reflect on your Lenten 
journey thus far: What 
have you learned from our 
global family members in 
Uganda, El Salvador and Indonesia? How does the 
Eucharist unite us with our sisters and brothers 
around the world? Consider how Christ is present in 
Adolf and Florence, Sandra and Santos, and Evita. 
 

Watch Deacon Ron Hansen: What is Lent? Lent is 
giving so that others might flourish:  https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=nmO3d7fjBYY 
 

How have your Lenten sacrifices helped your family 
and community and communities around the world?  
Visit https://www.crsricebowl.org for more.   
 

You’ll find the Stations of the Cross at: https://

www.crsricebowl.org/stations-of-the-cross 

AFRICAN PALM CROSSES 
Available next weekend at both churches 

Freewill donations appreciated 
 

African Palms was founded n 1965 by Father Alan 
Talbot who served for six years as a missionary in 
Tanzania. Father Talbot saw the needs of the 
people and sought ways for them to increase their 
income. Since 1976, St. John’s Episcopal Church 
in Olney Maryland accepted the mission of 
distributing the palm crosses to churches 
throughout the US. African Palm crosses are hand 
made by villagers near Masasi, Tanzania to earn a 
fair wage to support their families. 
 

Net proceeds from the sale of palm crosses and 
totes fund basic humanitarian aid projects in 
Tanzania in the form of self-help grants. 100% of 
donations to African Palms USA are used to fund 
grants to organizations for use in projects that 
benefit an entire community.   
 

Self-sustaining projects often include:  
implementation of community water supply; 
medical aid, supplies and equipment; training for 
public health (HIV/AIDS prevention) and 
vocational training/community education, teacher 
housing. 
 

Only the leaves are used, leaving the plant intact.  
The crosses are environmentally friendly, 
sustainable and organic. 

Community Life food and 
gift card collection this 

weekend, at  
St. Hubert Church 

 

Proceeds will benefit the  
St. Gregory of Nyssa Parish Pantry  

Donation of Easter Flowers 
If you would like to provide an 
Easter lily or flowering plant for the 
environment this Easter season, 
please fill out this form and drop it 
in the Parish Ministry Centers’ mail 
slot or scan the QR code to donate 
online. Easter flowers will remain 
the in the church for the Easter season, 
through Pentecost, adding beauty to the 
liturgy and honoring your loved ones. 
Names of Loved Ones and Honoree(s) will 
be displayed on tags on the flowers; those 
received by March 21 will be listed in the 
Easter bulletin. Any donation is welcome. 
 
Name:________________________________________ 
 
 

Phone or Email:_________________________________ 
 
 

Honorees(s):___________________________________ 
 

 

______________________________________________ 
 
 

Amount:_______________________________________ 
 

 

Make out checks to SS. Matthew & Hubert Parish 



 

To Be Joyful Again, a non 
denominational support group 
for those who have lost a 
spouse or intended life partner, 
meets the 1st and 3rd Thursday 
of every month at 7 PM at Holy 
Family Parish, 2515 Palatine 

Road, Inverness. Come get the support you need in this 
difficult time. All are welcome.  
 
Please contact Peggy Emerson at 224-595-3613 or  
Bob Boho at 847-438-2884 for more information. 
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I’m Retired…  Now What??? 
 

     Stay Active, Have Fun! 
     Meet new people! 
     Join the Knights! 

     Visit us… Like us…  Join us… 
 

HoffmanSchaumburgKnights.com 

MYTH VS. FACT #12 
 

MYTH: Children aren’t aware of the 
violence in their home. 
 

FACT: Studies show that most children 
are aware of the violence directed at 
the parent being abused.  

 

Find professional assistance by calling the 
National Domestic Violence Hotline at 800-799-
7233. Chat with a NDVH service provider and find 
the domestic violence services nearest you. If you 
are in immediate danger, call 911. 
 

More info at:  https://hopeandsafety.org/learn-
more/domestic-violence-myths-facts/ 
 

Brought to you by St. Hubert Domestic Violence Outreach 
Ministry and St. Matthew Peace and Justice Ministry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Saturday, March 23 at 7:30 AM  
at St. Hubert Parish Ministry Center 

 

Our final topic for this season will be “The True 
Meaning of Easter”. A video featuring Bishop Barron 
will be played, followed by a brief talk by Fr. Matt 
and a group discussion. Men of the parish interested 
in joining the MEN4JESUS group are welcome to 
attend. 

Professional Critique 
Monday, March 25, 6—7 PM  

Receive a personalized evaluation 
of your professional goals, and 
develop a customized strategy to 
expedite your transition into your next professional 
opportunity. Includes a personalized resume review 
and career coaching. 

 

Networking Like A Pro 
Monday, March 25, 7-9 PM 
St. Hubert Parish Ministry Center 
How do you become more comfortable with 
networking? How do you network with a focus? How 
do you increase your chances of success while 
networking? 

Tom Rohan, an executive search professional with 
HR Source, in Downers Grove, will provide tips to 
optimize your success when networking. He has 
recruited top talent for small and mid-sized firms, as 
well as Fortune 500 companies, and has helped job 
seekers improve their networking and job search 
skills for the past 12 years. 
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We had a record turn out at Spring Fling last 
weekend! Current and prospective preschool 
through second graders joined us for a morning of 
crafting, dancing, an egg hunt, and a visit from a 

very special guest. A goodtime 
was had by all! 

St. Hubert School News 

NOW ENROLLING PRESCHOOL THROUGH EIGHTH GRADE FOR 
THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR!  

 

Schedule a tour today!  
Email office@sthubertschool.org or call 847-885-7702, ext. 203. 

Three of our eighth 
graders were among 
the more than 1,000 
students competing 
in the Chicago Metro 
History Day on March 
9 at the Chicago 
History Museum. 
Those advancing to 
the state competition 
will be announced on 
March 19. 

Our fourth and fifth 
graders led Stations of 
the Cross this week for 
our students.  
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ARCHDIOCESE HOT LINES 
Sexual Abuse ............................................. 800-994-6200 
Financial Misconduct .................................. 866-294-5256 

ALEXIAN INTERFAITH COUNSELING 
SERVICES…………………………………………………...855-383-2224 
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HELPLINE….877-863-6338 
CRISIS PREGNANCY HELPLINE…….630-339-3660   

Administrative Staff 
Patty Perry, Administrative Assistant 
pperry.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 
 

Jo-Ann Menet, Administrative Assistant 
jmenet.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 
 

Kristen Cullen, Administrative Assistant 
kcullen.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 

Trish Nelli, Book Keeper & School Secretary 
tnelli@sthubertschool.org  |  847-885-7702, ext. 204 
 

Darla Filipucci, Administrative Assistant 
office@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 102 
 

Beth Masen, Administrative Assistant 
office@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 102 

St. Hubert Office:  
847-885-7700   |   Fax: 847-885-4631 
office@sainthubert.org 
 

Hours:  
● Monday-Thursday: 9 AM—Noon, 1-5 PM 
● Friday:  9 AM-Noon, 1-4 PM 
● Saturday: 9 AM-1:30 PM 
 

St. Matthew Office :  
847-891-1220   |   Fax: 247-891-3140 
www.stmatthewparish.org 
Religious Education 847-891-1220, ext. 139 
 

Hours: 
 Monday-Thursday: 9 AM-5 PM 

 Friday: 9 AM-1 PM 

 Saturday: 10 AM-2:00 PM 

255 Flagstaff Lane | Hoffman Estates, IL 60169  
847-885-7702   |   Fax: 847-885-0604 
office@sthubertschool.org 
 

Office Hours:  
● Monday-Friday: 7 AM—3 PM 
 

Julie Martin, Principal 
jmartin@sthubertschool.org 
847-885-7709 

St. Hubert School 

Sacramental Life 
Baptisms 
If you would like your child to be baptized at St. Matthew Church, please contact John Blaszko at 847-217-6248 or  
jeb3359@gmail.com with a subject line of Baptism; for baptism at St. Hubert Church, please contact Mike Keenan at 
mkeenan@sainthubert.org. 
 

Weddings 
Please contact 847-885-7700, ext. 104 or email office@sainthubert.org to arrange weddings at both churches. 

Pastoral Staff 
Rev. Timothy Fairman, Administrator 
frtim@sttheresachurch.org 
 
Rev. Matt Jamesson, Associate Pastor 
mjamesson@archchicago.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 107 
 

Rev. Robert Rizzo, Pastor Emeritus St. Hubert Church 
 

Steve Baldasti, Deacon 
bjunctionb@hotmail.com  
 

Allen & Stephanie Tatara, Diaconate Couple 
atatara@archchicago.org & statara@sainthubert.org 
847-885-7700, ext. 114 
 

Larry Smith, Deacon 
lsmith@archchicago.org |   847-885-7700, ext. 105 
 

Joyce Manfre, Operations Director 
jmanfre@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 112 
 

Pat Aschom, St. Hubert Pastoral Secretary 
paschom@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 104 
 

Milissa Bartold, St. Matthew Pastoral Associate & RE 
mbartold.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 
 

Michael Keenan, St. Hubert Director of Religious Education 
mkeenan@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7703 
 

Marie Staffa, Ministry Coordinator 
mstaffa@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 124 
 

Chris Severin, Interim Music Director 
cseverin@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 108 
 

Karyn Weiland, Marketing Director 
kweiland@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7702, ext. 208 
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MARCH 20 from 5-8 PM 
Portillo’s at 611 E. Golf Road in Schaumburg 
 
20% of sales will benefit your organization. Order 
online or in app for pickup using code  
P0RTILL0S14 before checkout in the "Apply Offer" 
field, or show this flyer or a digital version to 
cashier when ordering at the restaurant. Valid on 
drive thru, pickup, curbside, and in restaurant  
orders.  

	 For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com            St. Hubert Church, Hoffman Estates, IL            B 4C 01-0627

CENTRAL PLUMBING  
COMPANY, INC.

Since 1980
4 Generations of Plumber

Repairs & Remodeling • Water Heaters
Disposals • Sump Pumps • Rodding

847-253-9181 Rob Ryan - Kevin Ryan
IL LIC # PL16019   LIC # 055-012918

Ask for the Parish Discount! 
Additional Discount For Senior 
Citizens 55 Years or Older!

3.5% Credit Card 
Convenience Fee

Painting
John Roberts  847-544-6990 

St. Hubert Parish Member Free Estimates 

RAY’S PLUMBING& HEATING
               DIV. OF DAN DOYLE INC.

Heating • Plumbing
Air Conditioning

“All Your Service Needs”
10% Off Labor With This Coupon

847-895-3430

Richard Gerber
Luxury Homes • Single 
Family Homes • Town 
Homes • Estate Sales

www.RichardGerber.com 
847-987-5356

Suburban, Schaumburg

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Julie Blanford

 
jblanford@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2141

ITALIAN RESTAURANT AND PIZZERIA
DINE-IN • CATERING • TO-GO • DELIVERY

630 • 372 • 8600

HOME REPAIRS  
AND

IMPROVEMENTS
Ken Young

847-358-3026
~ HAPPINESS GUARANTEED ~ 

• OVER 50 YEARS OF QUALITY SERVICE •

Illinois
CatholicMatch.com/IL

(847) 734-9000 
575 Bennett Rd. • Elk Grove Village, IL 
www.pulverpackaging.com
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Member F.D.I.C.Heritage Bank of Schaumburg
Community Banking at its Best!

Our staff is friendly, and all credit decisions are
made right here at home by people who are familiar
with the needs and preferences of the community.

We offer a full line of products to meet your needs.
HERITAGE BANK SCHAUMBURG
1535 W. Schaumburg Rd. • Schaumburg 
(847) 524-4000 | www.hbschaumburg.com

(847) 882-5580 | www.ahlgrimfuneral.com
330 W. Golf Road (1/2 mi W. of Roselle Road) • Schaumburg

The Fabbrini Family Parishioners since 1962

Toll free: 888-885-2000   Local: 847-885-2000

Asthma
& Allergy

Adult/Pediatric
Mark Miller, M.D.
                   Parishioner

1000 Grand Canyon 
Pkwy, Suite 301 
Hoffman Estates

847-352-2822

RETINA INSTITUTE  
OF ILLINOIS

Our retinal specialists care for a variety of medical and surgical retinal diseases
including: Age Related Macular Degeneration, Diabetic Retinopathy, Retinal Tears 
and Detachments, Vascular Occlusions, Macular Hole, Macular Pucker and Uveitis.
We believe in providing compassionate and conscientious retinal care to our  
patients, with the goal of improving eyesight and preventing loss of vision.

Huntley	 St Alexius Medical Center	 Niles 
12030 Princeton Dr	 Dr Bldg Two Ste 404	 8780 W Golf ste 304 
Huntley, IL 60147	 1585 N Barrington Rd	 Niles, IL 60714 
847-802-4623	 Hoffman Estates, IL 60189	 847-297-8900

820 Office Park	 Lincoln Square	 Gurnee 
820 E. Terra Cotta, Suite 247	 2326 W. Foster, Suite 100	 36100 Brookside,  Ste 206 

Crystal Lake, IL  60014  	 Chicago, IL  60625	 Gurnee, IL  60031 

815-788-1000	 773-784-9400	 847-855-2500

John C Michael, M.D.
Rumya Rao, M.D.

Matthew Wessel, M.D.
Ruik Chete, M.D.

Katarzyna Brodowska, M.D

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING
corcoranheating.com

Tom Corcoran
(847) 397-5888

or visit us on the web at www.kelleykelleykelley.com

Attorneys And Counsellors At Law
John P. Kelley (1931-2009)  William F. Kelley 

Matthew X. Kelley
Scott C. Zambo - Associate 

Areas of Practice
Corporate - Real Estate - Estate Planning - Tax - Probate  Divorce 

Traffic - Bankruptcy - Commercial and Business Transactions
Litigation - Personal Injury

1535 West Schaumburg Road, Suite 204, Heritage Bank 
Building Schaumburg, Illinois 60194  (847) 895-9151

Estate Planning
If you have provided for St. Hubert in your will, please let us know by contacting Parish 
Office. Persons interested in including the parish in their will, or questions about how to 
make a bequest to St. Hubert or to any other archdiocesan program and/or institution, 
please call the parish office, 847.885.7700, or contact directly:
Rich Goode • 225 S. Aberdeen Street, Chicago, IL 60607 • 312.655.7848

To have Richard Goode contact you, complete the form below and drop it off at the Parish Office.
Name:_____________________________________________________________
Phone (home):_ ______________________________________________________
Best time to call:______________________________________________________
Phone (work):_ ______________________________________________________
	Comments:__________________________________________________________
	_ ________________________________________________________________
	�����������������������������������������������������������������

To include St. Hubert in your will, the correct legal designation is:
Catholic Bishop of Chicago - A Corporation Sole, For the use and benefit of St. Hubert

Plote Construction Inc.
1100 Brandt Drive • Hoffman Estates, IL

(847) 695-9300
www.plote.com

(847) 843-7797 
Evening • Saturday 
& Emergency Hours

THOMAS JOZWIAK D.D.S. 

(Parishioner) 

752 E. Schaumburg Rd. 

Bathrooms	 Windows 
Siding	 Electrical 
Kitchens	 Plumbing 
Painting	 Tiling 
Floors	 Doors

Ken Linnemann

224/875-5112
FULLY INSURED

 

www.Catholic-Care.com            1-800-811-2210

Need assistance to live independently at home?
As little as 2 hrs to 12 hrs, “Live-In” or 24-hr care 

Personal & Reliable
Home Care Services

with Catholic values
and spiritual beliefs.

Serving the 
Catholic Communities of 

St Hubert’s and 
St Matthews


